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Throughout 2019, we have joined together in celebrating the ISO-year history ofthe Los Angeles
Police Department. Each ofour geographical Areas has hosted an open house and invited the
community to learn more about our LAPD story; and across the Department, sworn and civilian
personnel have joined together to encapsulate our memories through a soon to be released yearbook.

But perhaps no part ofthis year ofcelebration will be more visible than the commemorative
anniversary badge. To date, more than 1,SOO ofyou have ordered the anniversary badges; and, from
October 1,2019 through December 31,2019, you will be able to don your badges as you go out into
the community and continue to build on the rich history ofcompassion, bravery, and excellence that
defines this organization.

All personnel who previously ordered an anniversary badge will be notified via email, by Personnel
Division, when their badge is available to be picked up. For those ofyou still interested in
purchasing an anniversary badge, orders can be placed through Personnel Division until
September 30,2019.

Due to the number oforders placed, we ask that you do not contact Personnel Division to check on
the status ofyour badge. Any questions regarding this Notice may be directed to the Office ofthe
Chiefof Staff, ( 3) 486-8740.

BOB GREEN, De Chief
Chiefof Staff
Office ofthe Chiefof Staff


